
Make a keepsake to honor your child by decorating a Senior Star 

Decorate a 12”x12” card stock paper celebrating your child’s accomplishments (i.e. 
stickers of sports or activities, the college they will be attending, or anything else they 
may like).  
 
Your child’s star will be displayed at the Gift Basket Extravaganza and at Project          
Graduation where your child will ultimately receive their star.  The money collected 
from the Senior Stars will go directly toward Project Graduation.  
 
You can purchase a star for $5.00 at Back to School night, the Senior Parents Meeting, 
or by contacting Theresa Heisler at jetmheis@comcast.net or (856) 308-6524. 
 
 

Senior stars can be dropped off the morning of the GBE (April 21, 2018) or at                
3 Princeton Drive, Delran, NJ. 

Examples: 
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